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Important Days/ 

Dates 

 

Staff Development Days 

19 & 20 December 2022 

 

27th & 30th January 2023 

School starts 

back for students 

on Tuesday  

31 January 2023 

 

 

 

 

A message from the Principal …… 

We made it! 

The finish line is here and I want to thank everyone in the 
community for their support throughout the year. Behind the scenes 
it has been a challenge re-learning how to do the things we used to 
do before the lockdowns and guidelines but it has been so rewarding 
to get back to how things should be. 

We are both sad and excited to share the news that Mrs Oliver has 
accepted an offer to fill a Relieving Assistant Principal position at 
Bolwarra Public School next year. Starting here doing casual work in 
2017 before going onto class in 2018, Mrs Oliver has been an 
incredible teacher, staff member and friend. Obviously, this has 
come with very late notice and will mean a change to our staffing 
structure next year. Once the merit selection process for Mrs 
Robinson’s position is completed next week, I will finalise the staffing 
and notify our community as soon as possible. 

It has been a hectic few weeks with Carols Night, Presentation Day, 
Activities Day and the chaos that is the last day of school, all with 
swim school to add to the mix. As a Principal I couldn’t be happier 
with our students and the way they have handled such a busy 
fortnight, all while showing why Hinton is such a special place. I am 
also incredibly thankful to all my staff who have given so much to 
make these things happen, all while balancing even more events for 
their own families. 

I hope all our families have a safe, happy and healthy holiday and I 
am looking forward to getting back for a fresh start in 2023. 

Have a brilliant break. 

 

Mark Cridland 
Principal 

SCHOOL SECURITY 

In the case of vandalism 

or if you witness any  

trespassers on school 

grounds out of school 

hours, please call  

School Security -  

Phone: 1300 880 021 


